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February 2023 Tuition Payments 

Please stop by the office and make your February 2023 Tuition and January 2023 Service Payments 
as soon as possible. Your prompt payment helps to ensure our school continues to meet its financial 

obligations. 

Bullying Awareness Week at RCA 

The week of February 6 – 10 has been designated as Bullying Awareness Week at RCA. The week 
will begin with a special Chapel Service that will include three presentations from our middle and 

high school students about bullying and its effects. We will focus this week  on learning that 
includes many anti-bullying topics. Please pray for our success in stomping out the devil bully! 

Valentine’s Day 

Tuesday February 14, 2023 is Valentines Day. Please check with your child’s classroom teacher to 
see what festivities are in store for their class. Students may wear a festive Valentine t-shirt or a 
red shirt to help show the LOVE of Christ. Small valentines or candy may be exchanged in class. 
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Presidents Day Federal Holiday 

All programs and activities will be closed on Monday February 20, 2023 so that we may all celebrate 
Presidents Day. 

3rd & 4th Grade Reading Club 

Reading Club will take a hiatus from January 31 – March 2, 2023. 

Faculty Changes 

We are pleased to announce that MRS Rose Lloyd will be joining our faculty as a 5-6 Grade Teacher 
at the end of February. Please pray with us that her transition to RCA is a smooth one. 

Report Cards 

Report Cards are scheduled to be sent home on or about February 3, 2023. We apologize for the 
delay. 

Sickness 

In December we were fighting several waves of the Flu – Type A, RSV and COVID. Please monitor 
your children and don’t bring them to school if they are not feeling well or have a fever. We ask that 

you please consider protecting your child with age appropriate seasonal vaccinations. 

February Reading Challenge Month is now March! 

Get ready. March will be Reading Challenge Month at RCA. Information will be forthcoming about 
this exciting program designed to encourage our Kids to read more, and more often. Remember “ If 
your going to Succeed you have to Read!” Information and materials will be sent home the last week 

of February.  

Our Pre-School Has Openings 

Our amazing pre-school has openings for 2’s, 3’s and PK4’s. Please help us by recommending this 
amazing program to your friends, neighbors and co-workers. Our rate for this program is just 

$135.00 per week and for the month of February we will even waive the registration fee! 

 
 

 


